C.C. BORDEN CONSTRUCTION, INC.

July 31, 2018

Nassau County Board

of County Commissioners
Contract Management Department
96135 Nassau Place, Suite 6
Yulee, FL 32097

Attn:  Grayson Hagins
Contract /Purchasing Manager

Subject: Fire Station 71 Design Build
Mr. Hagins:

Our proposed Architect for this project provided a lump sum proposal for this
project. They have notified CC Borden Construction that the amount was based
upon the estimate for construction being $1,700,000.

They have requested an additional $132,500.00 be added if they design the
project. That amount would have to be added to our contract at this point in time.

We also noted in an earlier email that we used regular smooth face block
unfinished (not painted) for the exterior of this building.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Very Truly Yours,

-

Camille C. Borden
President
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